
5/15/93 
Gerard Selby 
13951 Ailbank St., 
Sherman Oaks, MI 91423 

Dear -hip, 

idy new book is to be published. 

Uhile I have no idea what will be done to promote it, I think it would be good to 
have what I do not have, pictures of those files in the basement. 

Can you please got me some prints from what yhur people filmed there showing as much 
as they can of th. extent of the files? 

If you can, thanks. 

I also hope that you can send me a print or prints from the Zapruder film after 
Frame 334, s4ing the back of the head intact, etc. 

Reme4 in our J.au cult r  got the right to use them for research, for other than 
commerci7,1 purposes. 

hope all is going well with both of you. 

Our best, 


